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NAPA SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS BUREAU

Narcotic Task Force

P.O. Box 336   *   Napa, CA  94559

707-253-4458

NSIB GOVERNING BOARD OPEN MEETING
 FORMDROPDOWN 

AGENDA ITEMS

1.
ROLL CALL - The regular monthly meeting of the NSIB Governing Board was called to order on Wednesday, July 18, 2007 at 10:35 a.m. at the Napa Police Department.  Board members present included; Chairman Chief Richard Melton of the Napa PD, Sheriff Doug Koford, Chief Mary Butler of the Napa County Probation Department, Chief Jonathan Mills of the Calistoga PD, Deputy District Attorney Lance Hafenstein, Lieutenant Mike Berger of the CHP, and Bureau Commander Gary Pitkin.  Board members absent included; Chief Monty Castillo of the St. Helena PD, Randy Bryant, SSAC of the Bureau of Narcotic Enforcement, and John George, SAC of the Bureau of Narcotic Enforcement.
2.
PUBLIC COMMENT -  FORMDROPDOWN 
 members of the public attended this meeting.

3.
MINUTES – Chief Melton asked for a motion that the minutes of the  FORMDROPDOWN 
 Governing Board Meeting be approved as written.  Chief Butler made the first motion and Sheriff Koford seconded the motion unanimously approving the minutes.

4.
2007 DEA DCEP Grant/MOU – The Drug Enforcement Agency (DEA) Domestic Cannabis Eradication Program (DCEP)/Suppression MOU was reviewed and signed.  The grant was made available to NSIB on July 1, 2007 in the amount of $30,000.  This money primarily goes towards payment of Law Enforcement officer’s overtime, rental of spotting aircraft and other expenses related to the eradication of marijuana.  The monies must be encumbered by December 31, 2007.
5.
ADJOURNMENT


The next meeting of the NSIB Governing Board will be held on Wednesday, August 15, 2007 at the Napa Police Department.

                  ________________________
                               Chief Richard Melton, Chairman
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